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regular and very well attended, proving our interest in our work.
Information is requested as to the new system of paying freight, also
about the rules as to sending articles to Indians, also correct address
for school at Medîcine Hat, and that at Elkhorn. \Write to Dorcas
Secretary, Miss l3ennett, St. Genevieve Street, Quebec.-L.J -CoATI-
cooKE-Our usual meetings ha\e been held, sometimes a large
attendance, sometimes feu One large bale sent to Rev. Stanley, J.
Stocken, Sarcee Reser\e Snce the report \\as sent a letter thaukmag
for the bale which arrived safely was received The members are
working for their bale to be sent in the fall. D RUMNI,îoDvLLE-
Regular monthly meetngs are held. A bale of goods vas sent to
Rev. A. Cooke, Kuta\Na, Assîùaboia, in October, w\hich reacled him
safely. \Ve have one new member. I. ERNEss-Our meetings have
been held regularly at the usual place (Mrs. Tencarre's wvith the
general atten,lance-. We have some new members since we made our
fee five cents instead of ten. We are greatly interested in oui work,
but our Branch ls sma'll, Sec. W.A., Campbell's Corner. LENNOX-
VILLE-Our regular monthly meetings have been held as usual--we
are glad to report two new members. In November we raised $50 to
present Mrs. Roe with a Life Membership, in recognition of her long
and untiring interest in the work of the Auxiliary, and as a mark of
our esteem and affection for herself. In December we sent a bale of
new and second-hand clothing to the Elkhorn Indian Home, to aid
them in their distress caused by fire. We have sustained a deeply
felt loss in the death of our late Secretary Miss Roe; although she
had been absent from this place for nearly two years, the influence of
her work and life has ever been present with us. The deep affection
in which she was held, wvas manifested by the large attendance at her
funeral, and the signs of grief on so many faces. The twenty mem-
bers of the Junior Branch, which she had organized, and amongst
whom she had laboured most faithfully, walked in procession ; it was
most touching to see many of these little ones overcome by their
feelings and crying bitterly. The Archdeacon and Mrs. Roe and Mrs.
Jarvis, have our most heartfelt sympathy. LEvis-On the 14th Decem-
ber a barrel of new clothing, toys etc. etc., was sent to the Wawanosh
Homes, Sault St. Marie, Algoma, and on the tst of January. i896, a
very gratifying letter of thanks was received from the Principal, Mr.
G. J. King. MaooO-We have sent one bale and one barrel to the
Black River Mission; containing clothing and little things for a
Christmas tree. ST. M.TTiE'S-A Quarterly Meeting mas held on
the 5 th November, when $5 vas contributed towards the salary of
MissjPhilips, Onion Lake-$2o were voted for the Piegan Home. A
number of members joined the two cents a month movement. On
November 1gth, a reception was held in honour of Mrs. Tilton, Miss
Montizambert, and Miss Tilley. A barrel of clothing, groceries,
drugs, etc., has been sent to the Rev. Malcolm Scott, Diocese of


